Preface

This Statement of Vote is prepared and issued pursuant to Elections Code section 15501.
It is the final and official tally of the results from California’s March 26, 1996
Presidential Primary Election.

This Statement of Vote is dedicated to the thousands of citizens throughout California
who, each election day, serve as poll workers so that all of us will have the opportunity to
cast our ballots at a well-prepared, promptly-opened, conveniently-located polling place
close to our homes. Without the assistance of the poll workers, this would not be
possible.

California’s elections require a great deal of work, advance preparation and expertise
from a number of extremely talented, hard-working individuals who are dedicated to
conducting honest, efficient and successful statewide elections. I would like to thank:

Our Elections Division staff who worked above and beyond the call of duty to help make
California’s 1996 primary election a success include: Edward Arnold, Jr., Deirdre Avent,
Irene Capps, Oliver Cox, Caren Daniels-Meade, Hal Dasinger, Stephanie Ferguson, Pam
Giarrizzo, Leslie Hammond, Andrew Hinkle, Dawn Mehlhaff, Cathy Mitchell, Darwin
Mitchell, John Mott-Smith, Theresa Rey, Denyce Scribner, Debra Slater, Waldeep Singh,
Sally Walker and Melissa Warren.

Information Technology staff who helped make sure the results were promptly tabulated
and disseminated to the public were: Wendy Andersen, Miguel Castillo, Femando De
Cos, Wade DeLauder, Greg Dietrich, Bud Dolan, Dag Gano, David Gray, Jeff Hansen,
Yasmin Heard, Richard Keir, Mark Kinney, Ray Lucas, Mike McClure, Lowell
McPherson, Cindi Pace, Patrick Poon, Michael Pulleiro, Judy Riley, Margie Spencer,
Mike Takemoto, Kaz Tanaka, Pat Todesco, Jana Toyama and Lynette Wong.

Staff from several other divisions within the Secretary of State’s office also assisted,
including: Lisa Alvis, Frank Andrade, Shana Antrim, Nanette Bursiaga, Donra Carranza,
Karen Correll, Nancy Flora, Pam Garcha, Michelle Haugland, Paula Hendrickson, Donna
Hogan, Randy La Borde, Lucy Lingo, Linda Luttrell, Vicki Romero, Doiores Silbaugh,
Tim Stottlemyre, Don Tresca and others were invaluable to our election night plans.

Questions regarding any aspect of the production of these election vote count figures or
requests for additional copies of this report should be directed to the Elections Division,
1500 11" Street, 5* Floor, Sacramento, CA 95814; telephone (916) 657-2166.

Bill Jones

Secretary of State



